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May 12, 2020 

 

Public Notice 
 
Please be advised that the Emergency Management Committee, which consists of Fire Chief/CEMC Ed Bier, Clerk 
Tammy Wylie, Public Works Superintendent Greg Gostick and Mayor Peter Hopkins, met on Tuesday, May 12, 2020 
and the following is a summary of the decisions: 
 
1) Municipal Boat Launches are being opened today. 
2) Transfer site will be accepting garbage, recyclables, brush, tires, etc.  The Bottle Depot and the Re-Use 
 Tent will remain closed until further notice. 
3) Ministry of Natural Resources & Forestry imposed Restricted Fire Zone is still in place.  No Fires and 
 No Fireworks allowed. 
4) Under provincial legislation, short term rentals are not allowed. 
 
Stay safe and please continue to practice provincial guidelines to protect yourself and others. 
 
Emergency Management Committee 


